
1st August 2008

Ms T. Triffett

Forestry Tasmania
GPO Box 207
Hobart
Tasmania.    7001.

Dear Ms Triffett,

Freedom of Information - FOI08/6 Amended Request.

I refer to Dr Hans Drielsma’s letter dated 17/7/2008 and our telephone discussion today.

You asked if I had amended my request and I agreed for it to cover Merchison, Mersey
and Bass Districts only, in relation to:-

a) All the individual burn documents being held by you in our point i), and
b) All the individual burn documents being held by you in our point iii)

You are to come back to me about wavering costs, which was raised with both you and
Dr. Drielsma in previous telephone conversations.

You mentioned the 3rd party forestry industries had until today to respond to you re my
FOI Request and you would let me know the outcome.

Thank you and I look forward to hearing from you on these outstanding matters.

Yours faithfully,

Clive M. Stott


